
The Liberty-Eylau Independent School District announced Monday morning that a high 
school student tested positive for COVID-19 and was last on campus Aug. 24.

According to a letter sent out by Superintendent Ronnie Thompson, the district was 
notified of the positive case Sunday, Aug. 30. 

The letter states:

"In keeping with Liberty-Eylau ISD's practices to respond to COVID-19, we are notifying 
all LEISD families that the district was notified on August 30 of a high school student who 
was lab-confirmed to have COVID-19. The last time the student was on campus was 
August 24. Due to privacy requirements, we will not be releasing the name of the individual 
or details that may identify him or her.

The district has completed contact tracing and we have contacted individuals determined 
to be in close contact with the infected individual. Any students or staff that came into close 
contact have been directly notified. If you were not directly notified, your child was not in 
contact with the infected person. We will keep you apprised of further updates.

As a health and safety reminder everyone should watch for symptoms of COVID-19.  


